
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20 December 2022 
 
Dear Fellow Parents and Guardians, 
 
Greetings! 
On behalf of the Parents-School Support Group (PSSG), we warmly welcome you and your 
daughter/ward into the PL Family.  
 
As you start this exciting journey here, we look forward to your participation in PSSG, to create an 
effective partnership between the home and school.  
This is in alignment with the PSSG Vision & Mission Statements which serve to achieve the goals of 
educating and developing our daughters into women of fine character, with a passion for life and 
learning, living in favour with God and man.  
 

Vision: 
An exciting and effective partnership between home and school. 

 
Mission: 

To LINK all parents to achieve the school’s mission. 
 

[LINK – Linking Intentionally through Networking and Koinonia] 

*’Koinonia’ is a Greek word meaning ‘fellowship and rapport’. 
 

 
PSSG serves as a bridge between parents and school.  
Being a parent volunteer not only creates opportunities for us to have common conversation topics with 
our girls about school, teachers and their friends, but our involvement in the various PSSG events also 
promotes family bonding and deepening values at the home front.  
Your active presence at school is a definite way to show love and encouragement to your child as they 
embark on this new phase of their life. They will be able to model after you, picking up positive values 
on volunteering and passing it on by giving back to the community.  
 
The PSSG also enables a means of communication for parents to be well-informed on school activities 
and events as well as an open channel for constructive feedback to fine tune practices in the school. 
Parents are also able to fellowship and support each other through exchanging parenting tips and 
demonstrating continuous learning to our girls. 
 
Come join us!  
We warmly welcome you on board to invest your time and talents for the betterment of our girls in this 
PL Family. You may indicate your interest in joining the PSSG as well as find out more about our 
activities in the school website https://www.plmgss.moe.edu.sg/about-us/pssg-parents. 
 
Here’s wishing you and your family: Love, Joy & Peace this Christmas as we look forward to a Blessed 
New Year! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Audrey Tee 
Chairperson, PSSG  
 
Matthew 5:16 In the same way, let your light shine before others, so that they may see your good works and give glory to your 

Father who is in heaven. 
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